
Dear Families,

Well, winter has de�nitely graced us with its presence the last
several days. I hope everyone is staying warm as we ride this cold
spell out. If your child is missing any winter clothing, our lost and
found bin is getting quite full. Please have them check the bin if you
think they could have items there.
God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
peterr@eics.ab.ca
Principal
Upcoming Important Dates:

January 25 - Hot Lunch (Nitza’s Pizza)
January 30 - School Council meeting at 6:00pm at St. Nicholas
January 31 - PD Day (no school for students)
February 2 - Reports cards (emailed/available on Powerschool)

Hot Lunch Information
Hot lunch for January will be Nitza's Pizza and will be served on Thursday, January 25th. For
those that are new to hot lunch, the kinder classes will alternate each hot lunch date so that
both classes have the opportunity to participate. This month, Mrs. Greschner's English kinder
class will be served. Ordering will run until Friday, January 19th. Please have payment sent in
full via e-transfer to st.nicholaspac@gmail.com by the order deadline of the end of day, Friday,
January 19th. If you have any questions, concerns, or trouble with the website or the ordering
process, please feel free to reach out to Nina at st.nicholaspac@gmail.com If you are able to
volunteer to help on hot lunch day please click the volunteer box when ordering. It is
appreciated.
Please follow the registration process to get started on hot lunch:
Go to http://stnicholas.hotlunches.net
Click on "Click Here to Register"
Enter access code stnicholas2023
Complete the rest of the registration form, including your email address which will link your e-
transfer payment

mailto:peterr@eics.ab.ca
mailto:st.nicholaspac@gmail.com
mailto:st.nicholaspac@gmail.com
http://stnicholas.hotlunches.net/


Click the "Register Now" button on the bottom
Follow the instructions to add each child (including their class) in your family who attends St.
Nicholas. Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders"
Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)
Payment is accepted via e-transfer to st.nicholaspac@gmail.com

West Coast Seeds Fundraiser
Fundraising with West Coast Seeds! Supporting St. Nicholas with West Coast Seeds is a great
way to give back to your local community and help promote healthy living. By purchasing
seeds from the fundraiser, you're not only supporting the school, but you're also investing in
the health and well-being of yourself and your family! West Coast Seeds offers a wide variety
of non-GMO, organic seeds for vegetables, fruits, herbs, and �owers that you can grow in your
own backyard. Not only will you be able to enjoy the fruits of your labor, but you'll also be
supporting the environment by growing your own food. So, why not support St. Nicholas
students and promote healthy living by participating in the West Coast Seeds fundraiser?
The WCS fundraiser is starting this Sunday, January 14th, and will run for three weeks until
Saturday, February 3rd. Please visit https://fundraising.westcoastseeds.com to register an
account! Upon checking out, please select St. Nicholas Catholic School as our organization
(or we won’t bene�t from your purchase). Please reach out to st.nicholaspac@gmail.com if
you have any questions or concerns about the fundraiser. Stay tuned to St. Nicholas’ social
media to follow our fundraiser! Thank you for your ongoing support, and happy shopping!

Faith Re�ection
God of Healing, we praise and thank you for your love and care for us. Grant your peace and
comfort to all who are sick and suffering. We ask this through Christ our Lord who lives and reigns
with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. Amen.

St.Nicholas Catholic School

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students'
continuous personal growth.”
Email: stn@eics.ab.ca
Website: stn.eics.ab.ca

Location: 109 Georgian Way, Sherwood Park, AB, Canada
Phone: (7804673633
Facebook: facebook.com/stnicholas.eics
Twitter: @stncatholic

St.Nicholas Catholic school
St.Nicholas is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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